From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 34 / The Foresters
Date: 29 July 2017 at 11:39
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Bcec:

http://www.planning.wealden.gov.uk/plandisp.aspx?recno=138586

The application for the Foresters is now in.

We can comment online till September 1st. Neighbour expiry August 16th.
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